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8 May 2025 
 
A large and mature tree with a dense healthy canopy situated on the boundary of Broadlands 
adjacent to Frinton Lawn Tennis Club . 
 
The tree has been previously pollarded and the photograph submitted in support of the 
application shows a heavily decayed limb growing towards the adjacent tennis club . 
 
The proposal to re-pollard the tree is reasonable and necessary in order to contain it at a size 
and scale proportionate to its location . 
 
The proposed works will not adversely affect the health or condition of the tree nor diminish the 
contribution that it makes to the character appearance of the conservation area . 
 
Decision - Approval 


